GCPS Progress Report
March, 2015

The Granite Creek Cemetery binder has been updated. I also updated the Rabbitt
Cemetery information. I have brought the binder for you to see. I will buy a larger
one next time we are in Penticton, as this one is getting too small.

I made a copy of the Princeton Cemetery information and Voigt Cemetery
information and am giving it to Jon for the Museum.

We have ordered a new grave marker for the Vallance grave. I had misspelled it with

€2

an “s”. It has arrived, and we will put it up the next time we are at the Cemetery.

Chris Goodfellow stopped by. He was up at the Cemetery and discovered that a
large tree had taken out a corner of the Rice plot. He was going to clean it up and he
had talked to Ernie about getting some wood to fix the fence. He was also going to
take out some dead trees at the town site. Thank you Chris for your hard work!!!

I typed up an article written in 1905 by Henry Nicholson entitled “In Days Gone By”
for Ole to add to the GCPS website archives section.

Ole has done a great job keeping our website up-to-date with articles and Minutes.
Thank you Ole!

We had our first GCPS donation for a rabbit’s foot. In our motel office, we have
some snowshoe hare feet on display. With a $10 donation to the GCPS, the person
can have a rabbit’s foot of their choice.



